
To,  

Prof. Sohan Raj Tater 

Former Vice Chancellor 

Singhania University, 

Rajasthan  

Dear Sir, 

It is our great pleasure to inform you that the 
MahilaMahavidyalaya, Banaras Hindu University, Varanasi is 
going to organize a ‘National Conference on Yoga’ from 7 – 9, 
November, 2019. We are honored and pleased to invite you as 

our Key-Note Speaker at the inaugural function of the 

conference on 7th November, 2019. 

As ourKey-Note Speaker, the audience will look forward to 

hear a speech from you within the spirit of the event. 

Everyone is certainly thrilled and excited to hear your 

thoughts on this occasion. It would be such a huge privilege to 

have you with us at this special occasion. 

We genuinely hope that you honor us with your presence. 

Thanking you, 

With Warm Regards, 

Dr Jyotsna Srivastava 

Professor of Philosophy 

MMV, BHU 

 


